
 

December 29, 2023 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
  
You are cordially invited to join us for the Pediatric Urology Workshop 
from March 1-3, 2024, sponsored by the Division of Pediatric Urology at 
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center in Cincinnati, Ohio, USA. 
This educational, interdisciplinary, and collaborative event will provide 
tremendous learning and networking opportunities.  
 
The focus of the workshop will be management of children with complex 
urological conditions. The conference will consist of multiple learning 
platforms including lectures, collaborative break-out sessions, and invited 
speakers.  
 
We look forward to your participation in the conference, and we are 
confident that it will be three days of immersive education in Pediatric 
Urology that you can apply immediately to your practice. If you need any 
further assistance, please don’t hesitate to let us know.  
 
Sincerely, 

  
Pramod P. Reddy, MD 
Professor of Surgery – Univ of Cincinnati College of Medicine 
Director, Division of Pediatric Urology, Cincinnati Children’s 
Surgical Liaison – Strategic Growth Initiatives, Cincinnati Children’s 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


